
 

 

30 July 2024                                        REF: OIA 85904 
 

A 
FYI Website 
 
By email: fyi-request-27622-c3ff4529@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Tēnā koe,  
 
Request for Official Information: Spend on restructure/change process 

Thank you for your correspondence of 15 July 2024 requesting the following under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (OIA):  

1. The total spend on Deloitte's services in the ongoing restructure/change process at Te Arawhiti  
2. A breakdown of the total spend  
3. Quotes received from other consultancies, if any, for providing this service 

 
In response to your request, I am declining this in full under section 9(2)(ba) on the grounds that the 
information requested is commercially sensitive.  

I am satisfied that there are no other public interests’ considerations that render it desirable to make 
the information withheld under section 9 of the OIA available 

When Te Arawhiti acknowledged receipt of your OIA request, we advised we may proactively release 
your OIA response on our website. After considering our response to your request, we can advise that it 
will not be published on our website. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about this process is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or phone 0800 802 602. 

 
Nāku noa, nā  

 

Raymond Hall 
Deputy Chief Executive, Organisational Services  
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